
Building Report 

We are still on budget; our time has changed just a bit-we agreed to a later turnover date, which is now 
October 5. There is no real budgetary impact in this change of date. 

Street work has been ongoing on three streets around the site. It is quite an interruption, but vitally 
necessary. Because parking and pathways are so bad, we are waiving all fines and extending holds until 
September 15.  

Carnegie: 

-New stairs have been poured in the front of the building 

-Floors are being refinished with fans blowing the fumes away from the library 

-Space for Automated Materials Handler looks good, according to the vendor 

-Staff space in the basement was the most challenging; it is now starting to shape up and is looking 
good. The staff lunchroom is a nice size, as is the space for the remainder of staff.  

Addition: 

-we are slowly getting some of the incomplete things finished such as the doors for the Conference 
Doors. Because of this, we are able to start reserving the Conference Room and the Conference Room 

 

 


